
From: Lauralyn Persson <lynp@lsloma.com> 
Date: December 28, 2016 at 1:27:39 PM CST 
To: Tom.Johnson@Illinois.Gov 
Subject: [External] Hog facility plans 

Dear Mr. Johnson,  
 
I’m very concerned about the plans to construct an enormous hog facility in the Spoon River 
area. This will have a terrible effect on the well-being of that particular community, as well as 
harming the state of Illinois as a whole.  
 
I wanted to weigh in as an Illinois citizen. If you are not the right person to contact, please 
forward this to the appropriate official. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauralyn Persson 
lynp@lsloma.com 
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